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‭Important Dates‬
‭1/8/24  -‬ ‭School Resumes‬
‭1/8/24 -‬ ‭Webb PTA Meeting 3:30PM in the media center‬
‭1/9/24 -‬ ‭Bagel Day‬
‭1/9/24 -‬ ‭Talent Show Meeting for parents & students 3:30 PM‬
‭1/15/24 -‬ ‭No School - MLK Day‬
‭1/19/24 -‬ ‭½ Day - School dismisses at 11:20 - Records Day PM‬
‭1/19/24 -‬ ‭End of 2nd Quarter‬
‭1/22/24 -‬ ‭½ Day - School dismisses at 11:20 - Records Day PM‬
‭1/24/24 -‬ ‭Report Cards go home‬
‭1/25/24 -‬ ‭Student of the Month Breakfast‬
‭1/26/23 -‬ ‭Webb Nonfiction Writing Celebration 1:30PM‬

‭From the Principal‬
‭Dear Webb Families,‬

‭We hope all of our Webb families enjoyed the holidays and that the kids were able to unwind‬
‭and have some fun over the break from school.  As we work on finishing up the second quarter of‬
‭learning that marks the middle of the school year, many of the teachers will work with the students‬
‭to set learning goals.  You might want to check in with them over the next few weeks to find out‬
‭what goals they are working toward at school.  Support from home in reaching academic goals is‬
‭always helpful.  A good idea might be to set some goals for the new year at home too.  Maybe your‬
‭child struggles to get up for school, so setting an earlier bedtime might be a good goal or perhaps‬
‭reading or practicing math facts each night would be a good goal to set.  Tracking progress at home‬
‭might help your child see how their efforts are working at home.  When we all work together‬

‭If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to reach out to me via email;‬
‭corri.nastasi@myhpsd.org‬‭or by phone; 248-658-5900.‬

‭Sincerely,‬

‭Principal, Webb Elementary‬

‭Bagels‬
‭Every Tuesday is bagel day at Webb.  Students and staff can buy bagels for $1 each.  The‬
‭flavors offered are cinnamon raisin, plain, salt & onion.‬
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‭Cold Weather‬
‭We had some pretty mild weather in November and December this year.  However, it looks‬
‭like we will be seeing some more typical winter weather in the weeks ahead.  We try to go‬
‭out for recess as much as possible so the students get some fresh air and exercise.  The‬
‭cutoff temperature is 20 degrees with wind chill factored in.  Please make sure that your‬
‭child brings appropriate gear to school to keep them warm during outside recess.  If there‬
‭is snow on the ground the students will ONLY be allowed to play on the playground if they‬
‭have winter boots on.  If they don’t have boots they must stay on the sidewalk area.  We‬
‭do have some donated winter items if your child is in need - reach out to the school office‬
‭to see if we have any items that would fit‬

‭Students of the Month - January‬
‭Congratulations to our‬‭January‬‭Students of the Month.  We look forward to celebrating‬
‭with these students and families at our Student of the Month Breakfast on January 25‬
‭at 7:30AM.‬

‭Mrs. Watts  Y5s‬ ‭Alex Beaton‬

‭Mrs. Platt K‬ ‭Jordan Wilkins‬

‭Mrs. Wilkins K‬ ‭Aliyah Montgomery‬

‭Mrs. Kroneck 1‬ ‭Wyatt Boggs‬

‭Ms. Platt 1‬ ‭Ava Hansen‬

‭Mrs. Burgess 2‬ ‭Eve Wright‬

‭Mrs. Corso 2‬ ‭Alivia Alers‬

‭Ms. Burr 3‬ ‭Isabella Miller-McCue‬

‭Mrs. Trathen  3‬ ‭Olivia Malinao‬

‭Mrs. Thomas 3‬ ‭Myla Tremblay‬

‭Mrs. Brew 4‬ ‭Matilda Wisniewski‬

‭Ms. Snyder 4‬ ‭Mariah Whisenton‬

‭Mrs. Hazen    4‬ ‭Dominic Wilkins‬

‭Mrs. Dare  5‬ ‭Syd Wright‬

‭Mrs. Sanborn 5‬ ‭Karissa Raheem‬

‭Ms. Kondeck‬ ‭Kevin Cruz‬

‭Ms. Natzke‬ ‭Lilah Pellow‬



‭Webb Talent Show‬

‭Lunch Menu‬














